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Betty and Veronica
Betty and Veronica, the most famous BFFs in
all of comics, team up for a Battle of the
BFFs reality show to prove that their
friendship will survive under any hardship.
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BETTY & VERONICA: BEST FRIENDS FOREVER is a
fun and engaging full-color story celebrating
the power of friendship.

The Archie Art of Francesco Francavilla
Harry Lucey was one of the best and most
fondly remembered artists to delineate the
Archie cast of characters. Lucey was a master
of comedic timing and uniquely expressive
facial expressions - once read, his work is
unforgettable! The Best of Harry Lucey is all
scanned from original art and then re-colored
using the original comics as guides to match
the original published comics as much as
possible - except with far batter production
values! Archie: The Best of Harry Lucey will
provide long-time Lucey fans, or those just
discovering his art, with many hours of
reading entertainment.

Archie: The Married Life
Short comic strips feature Betty, Veronica,
and Midge as they vie for Archie's affections
and unsuccessfully attempt to avoid trouble.

Archie & Friends: Music Jam #1
For over seventy-five years, Archie and the
gang at Riverdale High have been America’s
most iconic teenagers, delighting generations
of readers with their never-ending exploits.
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But despite their ubiquity, Archie comics
have been relatively ignored by
scholars—until now. Twelve-Cent Archie is not
only the first scholarly study of the Archie
comic, it is an innovative creative work in
its own right. Inspired by Archie’s own
concise storytelling format, renowned comics
scholar Bart Beaty divides the book into a
hundred short chapters, each devoted to a
different aspect of the Archie comics. Fans
of the comics will be thrilled to read indepth examinations of their favorite
characters and motifs, including individual
chapters devoted to Jughead’s hat and
Archie’s sweater-vest. But the book also has
plenty to interest newcomers to Riverdale, as
it recounts the behind-the-scenes history of
the comics and analyzes how Archie helped
shape our images of the American teenager. As
he employs a wide range of theoretical and
methodological approaches, Beaty reveals that
the Archie comics themselves were far more
eclectic, creative, and self-aware than most
critics recognize. Equally comfortable
considering everything from the
representation of racial diversity to the
semiotics of Veronica’s haircut, Twelve-Cent
Archie gives a fresh appreciation for
America’s most endearing group of teenagers.

Archie Vol. 3
The unthinkable happens in Riverdale, as
Page 3/24

How To Download eBook The Art Of Archie The
Covers
everyone’s favorite redhead makes the
ultimate sacrifice to save a friend—living
out his final moments as a shining example of
heroism. Join Betty & Veronica, Jughead,
Reggie, Kevin Keller and the rest of the
Archie gang to experience the story that’s
captured the world’s attention: the last days
of Archie Andrews—and the celebration of his
life that follows. Writer Paul Kupperberg and
artists Fernando Ruiz and Pat & Tim Kennedy
join forces to craft a tale of heroism, love,
friendship and tragedy that will stand as one
of the most shocking and remarkable comic
book stories in history. Experience the end
and celebrate all that’s come before with
Archie: The Married Life Book Six, featuring
one of the most acclaimed and talked-about
stories in the history of Archie Comics.
Collects chapters 31-37 of both Archie
Marries Veronica and Archie Marries Betty,
the most critically acclaimed storyline
Archie has ever published. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Archie: Best of Dan DeCarlo
The fascinating history, decade by decade, of
the major comics company Archie. This behindthe-scenes look at the creation of Archie,
his sexy girlfriends, Bettie & Veronica, and
his pals, Jughead and Reggie, as well as the
Golden Age of superheroes, features artist
and writer bios, plus tons of rare and
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unpublished art by masters like Bob Montana,
Dan DeCarlo, Sam Schwartz, and Bob Bolling.
As with the entire line of Yoe Books, the
reproduction techniques employed strive to
preserve the look and feel of expensive
vintage comics. Painstakingly remastered,
enjoy the closest possible recreation of
reading these comics when first released.

The Best of Archie Comics Book 4
It's the wedding of the century and the story
you've waited a lifetime for! Archie finally
marries Betty! and Veronica? Almost 80 years
in the making! But is this really the end of
the classic love triangle between Archie,
Veronica, and Betty? Will the Riverdale gang
ever be the same? Do Archie and Veronica live
happily ever after? Follow the celebrated
story - originally published in the pages of
Archie #600-605 - from proposal to wedding
and beyond! Watch as Archie and Veronica
start a family and navigate the ups and downs
of married life as one of the most famous
comic couples of all time! Written by lifelong Archie Comics fan and movie producer
Michael Ulsan, and with art by acclaimed
Archie artist Stan Goldberg, this timeless
story about growing up is jam-packed with the
hilarious antics and touching sentiment only
Archie & Co. can bring you. From the Trade
Paperback edition.
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Archie Vs Predator
NEW ONGOING SERIES! “Escape From
Riverdale”—This is how the end of the world
begins… Harvey Award-winning writer Roberto
Aguirre-Sacasa (Carrie, Archie meets Glee)
and Eisner-winning artist Francesco
Francavilla (Batman, Black Beetle) take
Archie and the gang where they’ve never been
before—to the grave and back! A horrific
accident sets off a series of grim events and
Sabrina the Teenage Witch must try to repair
the unspeakable evil her spell has unleashed.
Gasp in horror as Riverdale faces an
impending zombie Arch-pocalypse in this brandnew, spine-tingling ongoing series—but be
warned, kiddies, this one’s not for the faint
of heart! For TEEN+ readers.

Archie: the Married Life
Celebrate 70 years of Archie Comics fun with
this massive full-color collection of over 50
favorite comic book stories hand-selected by
noted Archie writers, artists, editors and
historians. Also included are loads of
entertaining behind-the-scenes anecdotes
about the comics, their creators, and
Archie’s unique impact on America’s pop
culture! Designed for young and old alike,
this is both a must-have companion for anyone
who has grown up with Archie and a perfect
introduction for new readers.
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The 613
Find out what happens after the “I do”s!
Delve deeper into all of the emotion and
drama surrounding two different choices:
Archie’s decision to marry sultry debutante
Veronica Lodge versus his decision to marry
sexy girl next door Betty Cooper. How do his
choices affect not only Riverdale, but the
world and everyone around him? Is it a match
made in heaven? Will he find that he can’t
put a price on love? Collects the first six
chapters of both Archie Marries Veronica and
Archie Marries Betty, the most critically
acclaimed storyline Archie has ever
published, as originally seen in the
newsstand magazine Life with Archie.

Archie #1
COMIC SUPERSTARS MARK WAID AND FIONA STAPLES
REIMAGINE AN ICON! Change is coming to
Riverdale in this can’t-miss kick-off to
Archie's new ongoing series! Familiar faces
return in new and unexpected ways in this
must-have #1 issue! As the new school year
approaches, you'd think Archie Andrews would
be looking forward to classes and fun—but
nothing is as it seems in the little town of
Riverdale. But is this a one-off or a sign of
bigger changes awaiting for America's
favorite teens—and the entire town? Find out
in this exciting and remarkable first issue!
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The Best of Archie Comics: 75 Years, 75
Stories
ARCHIE 3000 is the complete collection
featuring the classic series. This is
presented in the new higher-end format of
Archie Comics Presents, which offers 200+
pages at a value while taking a design cue
from successful all-ages graphic novels.
Travel to the 31st Century with Archie and
his friends! In the year 3000, Riverdale is
home to hoverboards, intergalactic travel,
alien life and everyone's favorite space
case, Archie! Follow the gang as they
encounter detention robots, teleporters,
wacky fashion trends and much more. Will the
teens of the future get in as much trouble as
the ones from our time?

Archie 3000
Pin-up elder -statesman still drawing at 95
years old, and better than ever.

Twelve-Cent Archie
The all-new ARCHIE adventure continues!
Superstar writer Mark Waid teams up with the
best and brightest artists in comics to bring
a modern take to the legendary Riverdale cast
of characters. The book will captures the
bite and hilarious edge of Archie's original
tales in a modern, forward-looking manner,
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while still retaining the character's allages appeal. If classic Archie is a Saturday
morning cartoon, this new series is prime
time!

The Archie Wedding: Archie in Will You
Marry Me?
Recognized worldwide, and spanning several
generations, the iconic characters of the
Archie comics still entertain audiences
today. One of the longest-running comic
brands in history, 73 years since its
introduction, Archie is going strong with 1.5
billion comics sold worldwide and more than 5
million comics sold annually in North America
alone. The brand began a digital push in 2009
that has expanded to a digital comic app with
over 12 million downloads, ranking in within
the Top 25 comic apps, digital sales and
social media syndication, and has 191K
Facebook fans. Walter Foster's Learn to Draw
Archie & Friends encompasses all of the wellknown characters and properties within the
nostalgic brand, including Sabrina the
Teenage Witch and Josie & the Pussycats, as
well as Archie, Jughead, Reggie, Betty, and
Veronica. Featuring the art and aesthetic of
the original comic series, this title makes a
covetable collector's item for anyone who
grew up with Archie or is interested in
learning to draw classic comic style art.
With a section devoted to each property
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within the franchise, featuring historical
anecdotes and facts as well as step-by-step
drawing lessons, the adventures of Archie and
his gang will continue on the sketchpads of
artists everywhere.

The Art of Archie: The Covers
Collects comics pencilled by Dan DeCarlo from
1958 through 1969.

The Art of Betty and Veronica
The most highly-anticipated debut in comics
history is here! Betty and Veronica are
America’s sweethearts… until they turn on
each other! “Pops’ Chocklit Shoppe is being
taken over by a huge coffee company. When
Betty and Veronica go head-to-head over the
issue, all bets are off! Friendships will
shatter. Cities will burn. Nails will be
broken. Betty and Veronica are back in this
all-new #1 from comics legend Adam Hughes!

The Pin-Up Art of Archie Dickens:
Archie's new hardcover art book is a
beautifully-designed celebration of over 70
years of comic book covers featuring
America's reigning cartoon high school icons:
Archie, Betty, Veronica and friends.
Featuring beautiful full-color artwork by fan
favorite artists Dan DeCarlo, Harry Lucey,
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Bob Montana, Dan Parent and many more in a
deluxe, oversize hardcover edition, The Art
of Archie: The Covers goes behind the scenes
on the all-time best comic book covers in
Archie's history with a look at their
inspiration, creation and ongoing cultural
legacy. The Art of Archie: The Covers is the
perfect purchase for comic book fans,
Americana buffs and pop culture aficionados
of all sorts, brought to you by Victor
Gorelick and Craig Yoe, the team behind the
critically-acclaimed The Art of Betty and
Veronica.

Betty & Veronica Summer Fun
"America's favorite teen faces the galaxy's
greatest hunter as the gang from Riverdale
fights for their lives against the alien
Predator, which sets its sights on them after
a disastrous Spring Break vacation in South
America"--

Archie 1000 Page Comics Spark
History is in the making in this epic finale
to the acclaimed series LIFE WITH ARCHIE, as
America's most beloved character makes the
ultimate sacrifice to save a friend. The
unthinkable happens: Archie Andrews dies! One
year later, the residents of the most
welcoming town in America, where the
chocolate malts are always delicious and the
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neighbors are always smiling, gather together
one last time for the closing ceremony of
this groundbreaking series and a celebration
of a Life with Archie. Features an extensive,
exclusive retrospective celebration of Archie
and his importance in pop culture. Do not
miss this game-changing tale of love,
friendship and true heroism.

Afterlife With Archie #1
Archie's new hardcover art book is a
beautifully-designed celebration of Francesco
Francavilla's past decade of artistic
dominance, fashioned to appeal to a broad
spectrum of readers, including Archie fans,
horror aficionados and comic book fans alike.
A celebration of Francesco Francavilla's time
at Archie, this art book is a gorgeously
designed oversize hardcover edition featuring
the complete collection of his comic book
covers and more. This title goes behind-thescenes on Francavilla's work and its place in
Archie's history, with an insider's look at
the creation and ongoing legacy with the
company.

Betty & Veronica (2016-) #1
Archie Comics has always been representative
of teenage life. And I should know a thing or
two about being a teenager—after all, I’ve
been one for 75 years! THE BEST OF ARCHIE: 75
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YEARS, 75 STORIES gives fans the opportunity
to take a look at some of my favorite stories
from the past 75 years, one picked from every
year since 1941. Along the way you’ll meet
some of my friends (both off panel and on!),
learn some behind-the-scenes info about the
people who brought me to life, and get to
learn about what was going on at the time the
stories were made. Celebrate 75 years of
entertainment, humor and fun with me, Archie
Andrews! From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Pin-Up Art of Dan de Carlo
Archie Andrews and the gang have seen it all
since the characters made their comics debut
in 1941, and this fall they're going back to
their roots in a tale set in Riverdale during
World War II. Written by comics legend Mark
Waid (Archie, Captain America) with longtime
collaborators co-writer Brian Augustyn (The
Flash, JLA) and artist Peter Krause
(Superman), Archie: 1941 finds Riverdale
dealing with the impact of the impending
conflict on the small town and in the
personal lives of Archie, Betty, Veronica,
Jughead, and Reggie. The story will allow
fans a chance to see the real-world
consequences and drama of the war through the
eyes of some familiar faces, but with the
humor, heart, milkshakes, and dates that come
with any Riverdale tale.
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Archie: The Married Life
A highly anticipated follow-up to Archie: The
Married Life, Book 1 continues the parallel
stories that explore what life would be like
for Archie Andrews if he married girl-nextdoor Betty Cooper or wealthy socialite
Veronica Lodge. Original.

The Death of Archie
Artist Archie Rand creates a glorious
reimagining of the 613 Jewish commandments
using comic strips and pulp fiction jackets
to capture each mitzvah. A gift for the eyes,
this unique collage of images, ranging from
Lox to superheroes, is not your Bubbe’s
graphic novel. "If Leviticus seems an
unlikely text for a comic strip, look again.
Or rather look at Archie Rand's magnificent
series of commandments, The 613. The beauty,
terror, and fun are all there in one magic,
mesmerizing wall of colored shapes and visual
oratory. It's a splendid series." —John
Ashbery “[R]ichly colored, always stirring
works of visual art…[The 613] is something
like seeing a cinema-sized version of ancient
wisdom transmuted through a comic (and then
blown up again).” —Flavorwire “A new book by
a trailblazing artistThe 613 pairs mitzvahs
with appropriated images from Mad Magazine,
pulp and 20th-century illustration. Sometimes
the connections are obvious, sometimes
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intriguingly oblique. It is outrageous and
inviting, in-your-face and mysterious, making
Rand’s case 613 times over.” —David Van
Biema, Religion News Service Archie Rand's
career as an artist spans five decades and
myriad themes and genres. Among his
pioneering explorations, The 613 is surely
one of his most ambitious feats yet. Without
any idea where the work would be exhibited,
Rand began transforming each and every one of
the 613 mitzvahs, or commandments, into its
own breathtaking painting, a series that took
five years to complete. Each of the gorgeous
and perplexing panels features a vibrant,
unexpected image that brings forth the heart
of its law and commands our eyes to linger.
Rand is startling and original in his rich
color choices, bold characters, and
extraordinarily expressive approach. The New
York Times describes the paintings as
"rendered in the style of comics and pulp
fiction book jackets, a dash of Mad magazine,
a spoonful of Tales of the Crypt, some
grotesques, some superheroes, always action,
emotion, drama." Whether grotesque or
dramatic, each painting provokes a sense of
wonder and self-reflection, making The 613 a
book to be visited time and time again.
Perfect for readers of art, religion, or
popular visual culture, The 613 may be the
most audacious and distinctive gift book of
its kind.
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Learn to Draw Archie & Friends
There's a new girl in Riverdale and she's
turning everyone's heads -- and NOT everyone
is happy about that! Who is Katy Keene and
why is she so Insta-famous and beloved in
Riverdale? And, moreover, why is she quickly
becoming Archie's biggest competition? Find
out in this brand new collection from the
creative team of writers Mariko Tamaki
(Eisner Award Winner for Best Writer Continuing Series) and Kevin Panetta with
artist Laura Braga!

Betty & Veronica: The Bond of
Friendship
Looks at comics' greatest friends and rivals,
Betty and Veronica, with artwork by Dan
Parent, Dan DeCarlo, and Bob Montana.

Innocence and Seduction
Archie's first-ever original graphic novel,
starring everyone's favorite BFFs Betty and
Veronica! There are a number of truths in
Riverdale--Archie Andrews will forever be
clumsy and love-struck, Jughead Jones has an
appetite that can never be satiated, Pop's
will always serve the best burgers and shakes
and Betty and Veronica will be best friends
no matter what comes between them. But when a
career day at Riverdale High has the two BFFs
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examining their futures, they start to wonder
just where they’ll end up—and how their lives
may take very different paths. This original
graphic novel explores the unbreakable bond
that allows Betty and Veronica’s friendship
to withstand the tests of space and time.

Archie Meets KISS
Collects the top voted Archie comics of each
decade from the 1940s to today.

Archie: The Married Life 10th
Anniversary
Archie and his friends present a collection
of quarterly classic-style stories sure to be
music to your ears! Follow Archie from the
record store to the recording studio to the
music awards in this collection of stories of
musical mishaps and mirthful melodies!

The Best of Archie Comics Book 2 Deluxe
Edition
This beautifully remastered version of the
best-selling THE BEST OF ARCHIE COMICS BOOK 2
is jam-packed with over 400 pages of the
funniest and most iconic Archie stories of
the past 70 years, lovingly hand-selected by
Archie creators, editors, and historians from
200,000 pages of material. This edition
includes a full book redesign, additional
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decade by decade content and newly remastered
art and coloring on selected stories.
Designed to be enjoyed by both kids and
adults together, THE BEST OF ARCHIE COMICS
BOOK 2 DELUXE EDITION includes a decade by
decade overview of Archie Comics in pop
culture and introductions to each story by
celebrities, Archie artists, writers, staff,
and editors sharing why these beloved stories
have become such an integral part of the
American entertainment landscape.

Archie: 1941
Emmy Award, People's Choice Award,
President's Circle Award and Independent
Spirit Award-winner Michael Uslan continues
on the "Road Not Taken" with this follow-up
to his highly popular and criticallyacclaimed 2009 "Archie Wedding" saga. Ten
years later, a landmark moment in Archie
Comics history is being revisited! ARCHIE:
THE MARRIED LIFE 10th ANNIVERSARY is a sequel
to the headline-making 2009 "Archie Wedding"
storyline. The original story answered
Riverdale's longest-running question: will
Archie marry Betty or Veronica? Fans were
treated to two alternate worlds that explored
each possibility and Uslan's sequel picks up
both stories a decade later. See how much
life has changed for Archie, his family, and
the rest of Riverdale!
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The Best of Archie Comics
Featuring the headline-grabbing, Eisner Awardnominated, and sold-out wedding of Kevin
Keller, Archie's most popular character in
years, Archie: The Married Life Book 3
explores Archie Andrews' life down two
paths--if he had married girl-next-door Betty
Cooper or wealthy socialite Veronica Lodge.
In this volume, things really start getting
interesting, as the mysterious Dilton Doiley
subplots that have been bubbling just below
the surface since the series' beginning start
to affect well, everything! Nothing is ever
simple for Archie Andrews! In the Archie
Marries Veronica storyline, the title
relationship is facing some serious
struggles. On the Archie Marries Betty side,
Archie's trying to juggle more than his share
of responsibilities will he drop the ball?
And in both storylines, Dilton and Ambrose
are bringing some shocking, reality-shaking
revelations to light that affect everyone in
Riverdale and possibly the world. Archie: The
Married Life Book 3 collects issues 13-18 of
the popular newsstand publication Life with
Archie Magazine!

Archie
ZOMBIES IN RIVERDALE! The biggest comic book
crossover in history, in one essential
volume! Two of the most iconic groups in pop
Page 19/24

How To Download eBook The Art Of Archie The
Covers
culture meet for the first time as the rockfueled demons of KISS crash-land in
Riverdale, home to America’s favorite
teenager, Archie Andrews! When one of Sabrina
the Teenage Witch’s spells goes awry and
summons forth a gang of dangerous monsters
bent on turning the people of Riverdale into
mindless zombies, what can Archie, Jughead,
Reggie, Kevin Keller, and Betty & Veronica do
to save their town? Enter KISS: The Demon,
Starchild, Catman, and Spaceman, four
supernatural heroes with their sights set on
the frightening invaders and their mysterious
weapon, the Dynasty Amulet. Featuring the
iconic artwork of superstar Dan Parent and an
off-the-wall story by Alex Segura. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

Archie: The Married Life
This series is the #1 value in color
children's books today. The latest volume of
the biggest Archie graphic novels ever,
featuring over 100 full-color stories in a
format akin to the hugely popular Archie
Digest series at an amazing price. Designed
for mass market and book venues looking for
higher price points, high volume and high
value, such as warehouse clubs and book
fairs. This volume collects 1000 pages of
iconic Archie comic stories, featuring the
same mix of wild humor, awkward charm and
genuine relatability that has kept Archie and
Page 20/24

How To Download eBook The Art Of Archie The
Covers
the gang popular with kids and families for
over 75+ years.

Betty & Veronica: Best Friends Forever
by Bill Morrison & Dan DeCarlo This book
presents a fitting tribute to the life and
art of one of the world's all-time best
cartoonists in a wide-ranging career
retrospective. Lavishly designed with over
300 illustrations, the volume includes rare
World War II-era cartoons, original Humorama
pinups, seldom-seen newspaper strips,
examples of his justly famous commercial
comics work, and of course, lots and lots of
those fabulous DeCarlo girls!

Archie
by Alex Chun & Jacob Covey For more than 40
years, Dan DeCarlo best known for his
definitive renditions of Archie Comics' Betty
and Veronica, two of comics' most beloved
icons. But before joining Archie and
unbeknownst to many, DeCarlo has honed his
skills as a good girl artist for the Humorama
line of digest magazines. Following the
immensely popular The Pin-Up Art of Dan
DeCarlo, this second volume once again
displays DeCarlo's sexiest Humorama pin-up
cartoons, and continues Fanatagraphics'
dedication to showcasing the best of the
classic pin-up cartoonists.
Page 21/24

How To Download eBook The Art Of Archie The
Covers
The Life and Art of Archie Boyd Teater
Blondes, brunettes, beach balls and
bikinis—now you can cherish the innocence of
summer days gone by with this paperback
edition collecting the earliest stories from
the hard-to-find BETTY & VERONICA SUMMER FUN
editions of the ARCHIE GIANT SERIES! Whether
chasing after hunky new lifeguards, modeling
the latest swimwear or putting up with Archie
and Reggie's goofy rivalry for their
affections, Betty and Veronica are truly the
queens of summer! From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Archie: The Man from R.I.V.E.R.D.A.L.E.
The first comprehensive monograph on
impressionistic western landscape artist
Archie Boyd Teater (1901-1978), this volume
features a detailed biography of the artist,
an analysis of his work and reproductions of
more than two hundred of his paintings.
Included is work from all periods of Teater's
life and in all of his motifs, especially as
they relate to Idaho, the Grand Tetons, and
Jackson Hole, Wyoming, but also including
representative selections from his
"International Collection," gleaned from his
travels to more than one hundred countries
around the world, including New York City,
San Francisco, New Orleans, Uruguay, France,
Spain, Switzerland, Australia, New Zealand,
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Hong Kong, Egypt and Afghanistan. LESTER D.
TAYLOR has a Ph.D. from Harvard University
and taught economics at Harvard, the
University of Michigan, and the University of
Arizona for forty-two years. He is the author
of more than a dozen books, including
Consumer Demand in the United States and
Capital, Accumulation, and Money. He first
became aware of Archie Teater in the summer
of 1957 while working a summer job at Jackson
Lake Lodge in Jackson Hole, Wyoming, and has
since accumulated a large personal collection
of Teater paintings. When not at his summer
home in Jackson Hole, he resides in Tucson,
Arizona.

Archie & Katy Keene
Action! Adventure! Spies! Zombies! Mad Doctor
Doom and C.R.U.S.H. return to take over the
world and there's only one man tough enough
to stop them—Archie Andrews! The Man from
R.I.V.E.R.D.A.L.E.! Get ready for exploxive
action written by the legendary Tom DeFalco
and illustrated by the talented Fernando
Ruiz! Plus, for the first time, a long-lost
story that introduces the world to Archie’s
cousin, super-spy Andy Andrews “The Iron
Curtain Caper!”
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